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Project in Focus | Pacific Highway Woolgoolga to Ballina Upgrade 

Roads and Maritime Services NSW is responsible for the delivery of the $4.4 billion Woolgoolga to Ballina Upgrade of the Pacific 

Highway. The project includes all approvals, land acquisition, design, construction and commissioning of 155 kilometres of four lane 

divided highway including over 100 bridges.  

This is the last section required to complete the four lane divided highway between Sydney and Brisbane – it is also the largest regional 

road project being delivered in Australia and at its peak is projected to employ 4000 workers.  

The Project is being delivered using an innovative Delivery Partner Contract who acts as an agent of RMS and manages amongst over 

items, procurement of contractors and suppliers.  

Thelem Consulting was appointed as Project Director for the Pacific Highway upgrade project in 2017.  

Our Role 

Thelem have been commissioned to provide Project Director services. Seconded into the RMS team, the W2B Project Director is 

responsible for managing the over-all delivery of the project and the Delivery Partner Contract. 


